
 
 

February 8 and 9, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
If you are a farmer who wants to make more effective use of your computer 

on your farm, this conference is designed for you! 
 
Computers on the Farm is an annual event for all people interested in computer 
applications on the farm. This year's conference will be moving online for two 
evenings. Topics are planned for both beginning and advanced users. Demonstrations 
and discussion of computer technologies for farm applications are emphasized. Much 
of the conference consists of current farm users sharing experiences about computer 
applications they are using in their operations. 
 
This year’s topics include: 
 

• Virtual Conferencing – Ins and Outs • Monitoring the Farm from a Security Standpoint 
• Advanced Spreadsheet Discussions • Farm Accounting -Update/Future 
• Update on Farm Taxes • Social Media – Utilization on the Farm 
• Precision Ag and Drone Technologies 

– Updates / New Rules 
• Spearheading Digital Transformation of Rural America 
• Starlink-Providing Broadband Internet Across the Globe 

 

This year’s conference will be online via ZOOM 

With the conference moving to a virtual environment via ZOOM.  Topics will be 
designed to provide demonstrations to simulate a hands-on experience for 
beginners and experienced farm computer users. 
 

Registration fee of $20.00 will cover the access to both evenings, 
as well as recordings of each topic 

 
For a conference details and registration information, go to: 

https://extension.missouri.edu/events/2021-computers-on-the-farm-virtual-conference 
and http://agebb.missouri.edu/cotf/ 

or contact Kent Shannon at 573-882-7510 or email: shannond@missouri.edu 
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